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17th November 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Parent Governor Election 
 
The closing date for nominations for the Parent Governor vacancies closed on  
Friday 12 November 2021.  
The Governing Body has received four nominations for the two Parent Governor vacancies. 
A ballot will now need to take place. 
 
Today, your child will bring home a white envelope that contains a letter/ballot paper for you to read. 
(The candidates’ personal statements are sent via  parentmail) 
As a parent / carer you receive a vote for each Governor vacancy. 
 
Please note: If you have more than one child that attends the school, you will receive one envelope 
and not one per child.  
 
Kind regards 
The Mead School Office Team 
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